From: Nicola.Mcbain@disclosurescotland.gov.scot <Nicola.Mcbain@disclosurescotland.gov.scot> 
Sent: 05 December 2022 18:59
To: KLTR Policy <KLTRPolicy@copfs.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: KLTR OWNERLESS PROPERTY TRANSFER SCHEME (OPTS) SEMINAR

Good Evening, 

Just to note Disclosure Scotland has reviewed the consultation and attended one of the events. We have reviewed the contents of the consultation and, upon reflection, can advise that we have no comments to make.

Kind Regards
Nicola McBain 
Director of Chief Executive Office 

